Docket

No. 50-322

Dr. Stephen E. Hanauer

Chairman, Advisory Committee
on Reactor Safeguards

U. 8. Atomic Energy Commission
Washington, D. C. 20545

Dear Dr., Hanauer:

Tweaty copies of the following are transmitted
for the  review of the Committee:

LONG ISLAND LIGHTING COMPANY

Letter dated October 6, 1969 from the AEC to the applicant
requesting it to identify which reactor protection systems
and {nstrumentation systems that initiate or control
engineered safety features will and which will not be
designed to meet the requirements of IEEE-279,
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